
NYS OTDA • HEAP RAS 
40 N. Pearl Street - 11 B 
Albany, NY 12243 

Dear HEAP Recipient, 

REGULAR ARREARS SUPPLEMENT 
(RAS) BENEFIT 

February 2022 

Case Number: 

Our records indicate your household has received a Regular Arrears Supplement (RAS) benefit for the program 
year. This was a one-time benefit and was issued to your gas and/or electric utility service provider for unpaid utility 
arrears. 

This letter is for your information only, you do not need to take any further action to receive this benefit. Please 
continue to pay your utility bill(s) as normal. If you require further assistance with your heating bills or have 
questions regarding your RAS benefit, please contact your local social services district. A list of local HEAP 
contacts may be found on our website www.OTDA.ny.gov/programs/HEAP/contacts. 

Thank you, 
NYSHEAP 

XL0356 (02/22) 


